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August 26, 2017

Dear Mr. Mabry and family,

The Board of Directors and members of the Goochland Recreational Center  
were deeply saddened to hear of the home-going of your loved one
Mrs. Marie J. Mabry.

Mrs. Mabry was a longtime supporter of the Center; dedicated to the cause       
of wholesome recreation in Goochland County and surrounding communities.

In, 1962, she was a member of the Program and Athletic committees; and 
served as chairperson for organizing the  GRC’s first Lickinghole District        
Girl’s softball team.

In 2006, she was honored as one of the “Women of Goochland” at our first 
Annual Women of Goochland and Vicinity recognition banquet.

Mrs. Mabry will long be remembered for her leadership and faithfulness to     
the Center and the Goochland community.

Although no words can really help to ease the loss you bear, just know that 
you are very close in every thought and prayer.

Sorrowfully submitted, 
James H. Bowles, M. D. President 
Ellen S. Johnson, Secretary


